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Greetings friends, 

It is hard to believe another year has come and gone...time seems to fly so fast.  The Christmas and New Year season is always a time of reflection, and I can't help but look back on all that God has provided this year.  As always, He has met every need and then some.  It is amazing to see God continue to work in the lives of the children, with several getting assurance and 2 getting baptized this year.  We are so grateful for Bro. Robert and Mrs. LeeAnn and all the staff at the Home and for their Godly testimony and faithfulness in caring for the children.

Christmas time around the Home is always a busy time with school activities and events, and multiple Christmas parties for the kids. One special treat included a trip to a Hibachi Steak House, which was a first for many of them.  We are so blessed to have so many people that help make Christmas a special time of year for the children.  Without your generosity, many of them would not have much of a Christmas...Thank you! 
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We were also blessed with a few groups that did food drives for the Home.  It was very much needed and greatly appreciated...it takes a lot of grub to feed our crew 3 meals a day (plus the never-ending snacks!).  Thank you so much for all those who have played a part in meeting all those needs.

The school year has been going well, and the kids have now finished their schoolwork for the semester...and so far, everyone is passing, thank the Lord! :-)  The ball teams have also been very busy with games and tournaments.
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We also wanted to take a moment to honor the Matriarch of the Home, Aunt Martha Kemle, who turned 90 years young this month and is one of our greatest prayer warriors.  Happy Birthday Aunt Martha!
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Just as a quick update, we continue to pray and wait on the Lord's leading regarding building our new facility.  A lot of work has been going on behind the scenes as we plan and prepare for the next steps.  This is a big step of faith for the Home so we ask that you pray with us that God would give wisdom and guidance as we walk through the doors He opens.

One need we currently have is for toiletries such as body wash, shampoo, conditioner, deodorant, hair gel, and laundry detergent.  Any help with this need would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you again for all your prayers and support...we could not do it without you.
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	Jessie
	Jay
	Paul
	Gaige
	Patrick
	Marty

	Robert
	Ivo
	Kaylor
	Karson
	Isaac
	Conner

	Makenzie
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	Julie
	Karina

	 
	 
	Liam
	Sam
	 
	 

	Bro. Robert & Mrs. LeeAnn Brown

	Tyler & Kaylee, Marissa





Merry Christmas and Blessings for the New Year,

Randal Graby
Director, GSCH
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